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Technical Delegate’s Report

Today the repaired car number 26, team Infiniti Red Bull Racing, underwent preliminary
scrutineering.

The car was found to be in conformity with the safety requirements of the 2015 FIA Formula One
Technical Regulations.

Jo Bauer

The FIA Formula One Technical Delegate



